
Dear Rules Committee Members, 
 
Having a national popular vote to elect the President of the United States would be the worst thing for 
Oregon voters EVER!   
 
Having a national popular vote would completely eradicate all low populated states, turning our 
elections into mob rule.  This is not how a representative republic is governed. 
 
The Electoral College guarantees that the elected president, is elected by a vote sufficiently distributed 
across the country preventing an election being determined by a few states with the largest 
metropolitan areas.   
 
Please keep our Republic; vote NO on HB 2927. 
 
Becky Lemler 
Lane County 
 


